
Prayer at the sending out of the Eucharistic Ministers 

to the sick and housebound 

Priest:   Almighty and loving Father, as we have received your Son in this Holy Eucharist,                        
we ask you to hear our prayer for our brothers and sisters: 

 

All: Give your healing, Lord, to those who are sick and housebound. 

 May those who take the Body of Christ to them 

 also be a loving sign of our prayers and thoughts. 

 Keep us united with them in all their sufferings  

 so that we will grow together as one community  

 with the presence of Christ among us.  Amen 

Holy Michael, the Archangel                                                                                                 
defend us in the day of battle.                                                                                              

Be our safeguard                                                                                                             
against the wickedness and snares of the Devil.                                                                              

May God rebuke him we humbly pray                                                                                      
and do thou O Prince of the Heavenly Host                                                                                    
by the power of God thrust down into hell,                                                                                   

Satan                                                                                                                        
and all the other wicked spirits                                                                                             

who wander through the world seeking the ruin of souls.   Amen. 

(Prayer composed by Pope Leo XIII 1886 to be said at the end of Mass.                                                                
The prayer fell into disuse but Pope Francis asked us to return it to use a few years ago.) 

Follow the parish on X (Twitter)  

@Stbrigidpa2937 

On Sunday 10th November after 
10am Mass, an informal                      
presentation will be made to                            
Fr Kelly in recognition of his long 
service to our parish.  There will be 
a buffet in the Parish Centre.                         
If you are able to join us, please put 
your name on the list at back of 
Church. 

 

Christmas dinner 

Sunday 22nd December @ 
12noon.   Three course meal 
and entertainment. 

Give your name to Chris 
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31st Sunday/Year B 
2nd/3rd November 2024 

“The Year of Prayer” 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                                                   

   I love you, Lord, my strength  

 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @10am                                                                    

Monday Mass @10am  

Tuesday Mass @10am  

Wed  Mass @ 10am  

Thursday Mass @ 10am  

Friday Mass @ 10am           

Saturday Vigil Mass @4pm                          
Holy Rosary prayed each morning at 
9.35am 

All Masses are livestreamed providing 
there are no technical problems 

                                                                                         



 Sunday Collections:   

 £ £790.00  

Thankyou for your support for our 
parish 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~        

29/09/24 - £780.00                                     
06/10/24 - £920.00                                          
13/10/24 - £960.00 
20/10/24 - £705.00 
 

Mission Sunday collection - £1,036.00 

Readings for next Sunday                                     
32nd  Sunday/year B 

1 Kings 17-10-16                                        
Hebrews 9:24-28                                              
Mark 12:38-44 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         
07792 913166  

Please hand in any                                     
Mass Intentions into the                       
Presbytery                                       
NO Later than Wednesday 
@6pm                                 .  
Please put through                        
letterbox of the house.  

300 Club                                  

27/10/2024 

£100 No 192 Cathy North                          
£25 No 154 Tom Mooney  

Congratulations to the winners 

~~~~~~~~~~ 

Nearly New Shop October 

£1300 

Annual Mass of Remembrance  

Will be celebrated on                                              
Sunday 17th November at 10am Mass. 
Although we focus on the departed 
souls from the past year, we also                     
remember all our loved ones who have 
gone before us and the clergy who have 
served our parish community since its 
foundation. 

There is an open invitation to all            
Parishioners to come together on this 
evening to pray for all the Holy Souls. 

There will be tea/coffee in the                                
St Brigid’s Centre after Mass.   

All Welcome 

A warm welcome to all who join 
us this weekend for Holy Mass,                             
especially if you are new to our 
parish or just visiting.  We hope 
and pray that you feel relaxed and 
part of our parish family.                               
Let us all give glory to the Blessed 
Trinity by joining in the singing 
and by responding to the prayers.                                                                                            
Every blessing  

“If you find yourself struggling 
in life, pray to God.                                  
Pray with sincerity and belief.  
Take as long as you need to.  
And you will have hope.” 

~~~Joe Wilson (25th September 2009) 

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Stuart Carmichael; Angela McLaughlin; Matthew Kelly(Shotts);                        

Veronica Murphy; Mary Calderwood; John Kelly;  

 

Recently Dead:   John Kelly; 

Months Mind:  Richard Anthony Burns; Lena McParland; James, Catherine, Jim & 

Tom Reynolds; Mary & Willie Young; Reynolds, Docherty, Cole, Ferro, Young 
Families; Michael Howley.  
 

Anniversary:  Ellen Rooney; William Duffy; Cornelius Docherty; Alice Delaney; 

John Smith; Julie Breslin; Michael Fagan. 

Feasts this week  

Mon 4th St Charles Borromeo 

Fri 8th Blessed John Duns Scotus 

Sat 9th Dedication of Lateran Basilica  

Children’s Liturgy 

Takes place each Saturday at 4pm Mass. 

Primary 1-7 are welcome. 

Come along and bring a friend. 

The Month of November, the month 
dedicated to the Holy Souls is not too 
far away.                                                       
Please take a November List,                        
complete if and return it in time for 
Friday 1st November. 

Holy Mass will be offered for the 
Holy souls during the month of                       
November. 

Cenacle of Prayer                                                                                                                   
The Marian Movement of Priests asks that                                                                                
we form prayer cenacles(prayer group)                                                                              
following the requests of Our Lady. 

This would be an opportunity to come                                                                                      
together to pray for any                                                                                                        
intention but in particular for peace                                                                                             
in our world.   

If you are interested, please come to                                                                               
the Church on Monday 4th November                                                                                      
at 7pm 

Presentation to Fr Kelly 

Please take an envelope.                               
place a donation and return it no                     
later than                                                         
SUNDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 

St Brigid’s Conference of                             
St Vincent de Paul are asking for 
donations of food; tinned goods 
etc. for the Christmas Food                        
Parcels.                                                  
From 16th/17th November until 
14th/15th December. 


